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Summer Fun Ideas from Lancashire MIT Teaching and Learning Consultants 

 

Dear Schools, Parents, Carers and Children,  

Everybody seems to be ready for a break from 'home-learning'. As the summer holidays 
approach, we have been thinking about how we can support you in having some summer fun 
with your children whilst helping them to be ready to go back to school in September – without 
the pressure of 'formal' lessons. 

 

We have put together a range of ideas for your children to enjoy. There are some ideas for 
keeping them reading and having fun with numbers – without any pressure. There are also 
some generic indoor and outdoor activities in addition to ideas along themes. 

 

Some of the ideas have internet links. If these do not immediately work, you may need to 
copy and paste them into a browser. There are also some links to LovesReading4Kids where 
you can download free extracts of books. With these, you may need to create a login to the 
site (this is free) and then copy and paste the link into the address bar. 

 

We have really enjoyed putting these together for you and hope they help you enjoy a lot of 
summer fun. 

 
 

Yours faithfully,  
 
Steph Johnson 
Ian Richardson 
Adele Thomson 
Mandy Pedder 
Jen Little 
 
Lancashire Teaching and Learning Consultants 
 
mitsupport@lancashire.gov.uk 
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